
Camp SONshine 2018 Leader Application 
2018 Camp Dates: Thursday – Sunday, August 9th – 12th 

There will be individual Team Meetings beginning in mid-June plus our full leader’s 

training meeting Sunday, August 5 from 5-7pm in the FLC Light House 

*If you can not attend the Leader’s Training Meeting on Aug 5th or make arrangements 

to meet at an alternative date prior to Aug 5th, you will not be able to serve at Camp. 

Thank you for committing to be prepared by attending these important team meetings!  

 
1.  Name _______________________________________________________ 

 

2.  Are you striving for a daily walk with Christ that will overflow into the love, care and   

    teaching that you will give to the campers?     Yes      No 

 

3.  E-mail address __________________________________________________  

 

4.  Phone number:  _________________________   T-shirt size:  AS  AM  AL  AXL  2XL  3XL 

 

5.  Age Group(s) Range you prefer to work with:    K 1st 2nd 3rd  4th 5th  

 

6.  Leader(s) you would like to serve in a cabin with _________________________________ 

 

   ______________________________________________________________________ 

 

7.  What ministry area would you prefer to focus on during the rotation time (circle one): 

 

Anywhere needed    Bible Study     Crafts        Music        

 

Recreation   Travel Guide      Certified Life Guard      

 

8.  We need leaders who can commit to be at Camp the entire time from Thursday at 8:00am 

through Sunday at 7:00pm so that the children can have the best, safest experience possible.   

Are you able to be at Camp the entire time, Thursday 8:00am through Sunday 7:00pm?     

     

 (circle one)      Yes       No 

     

If no, when would you have to be away? _______________________________________ 

 

9.  Do you have children coming to Camp that must stay in the same cabin you stay in?     

     (circle one)     Yes      No 

 

If yes, list name(s) and age/school grade completed: ________________________________ 

 
Return this form to the box outside of Pastor Jeff’s Office.  We will notify you by June 15th 


